60CSR12
ADMINISTRATION OF DRINKING WATER TREATMENT REVOLVING FUND AND SAFE DRINKING WATER SET-ASIDES
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS

The West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Water and Waste Management commenced the public comment period for proposed legislative rule 60CSR12 on June 28, 2023. The public comment period concluded July 28, 2023 after satisfying the required 30-day period. A public hearing was held at 1:30 on July 28, 2023. The purpose of the public comment period and hearing was to accept oral and written comments on the proposed rule.

The WVDEP DWWM received no written comments on 60CSR11. No one attended the public hearing. The public hearing transcript will be uploaded to the Secretary of State’s filing system when the agency receives it from the court reporter.

No changes were made to 60CSR11.
